
 
 
 

 

Information Bulletin  
December 23, 2020 
City of Edmonton - Valley Line West LRT Project  
 
 
The City of Edmonton has reached financial close with ​Marigold Infrastructure Partners​ for 
the Design, Build, Finance of the 14-kilometre Valley Line West Light Rail Transit Project. 
 
Marigold Infrastructure Partners is a consortium consisting of: 

● Colas Infrastructure Canada GP; 
● Parsons Inc.; 
● Standard General Inc.; 
● Francl Architecture Inc.; 
● Fast + EPP; and 
● Stantec. 

 
The $2.6-billion Valley Line West project is the second phase of the Valley Line, a 27-kilometer 
low-floor urban style LRT line. The first phase of the project, Valley Line Southeast, is currently 
under construction.  
 
The Valley Line represents the largest mass transit investment in the City of Edmonton’s history 
and is a significant milestone in providing more public transit options for Edmontonians and the 
city’s visitors. 
 
Marigold Infrastructure Partners and the City will now work together to deliver the project. 
Construction is expected to begin in 2021. 
 
Separately, the City continues to advance its procurement for the purchase of light rail vehicles 
for the Valley Line West Light Rail Transit Project. The shortlist for this Sourcing Event is 
expected in February 2021. 
 
LRT inquiries from the public may be directed to:  
lrtprojects@edmonton.ca  
or call: (780) 496-4874 (voicemail)  
 
For more information:  
www.edmonton.ca/valleylinewest  
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